
	

	

 

      
     
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
	

	

	

swenger@nfv.k12.ia.us	

This	week	in…Literacy 

We	completed	our	Winter	FAST	testing	
this	last	week!		It	is	always	fun	to	see	the	
progress	that	is	made	from	Fall	to	Winter	
testing!	

1st	Graders	worked	on	visualizing	this	
week.		Creating	a	picture	in	our	heads	
while	reading	helps	us	better	understand	
a	story.	
We	used	our	visualizing	skills	to	better	
understand	the	character	and	setting	of	a	
story.	
----------------------------------------------------	

FEBRUARY SNACK 

Our	snack	cupboard	is	running	low!		
Please	send	a	February	snack	to	school	
with	your	child	within	the	next	week	or	
two.		Thank	you!	J 

Valentine’s List 
Zander  Amya 
Bjorn  Channing 
Eli   Hannah 
Isaac  Johnathan 
Keaton  Madeline 
Makinzie  Sawyer 
Taten  Taylor 
Waylon 

Your child will make a 
Valentine’s Day Bag here at 
school.  They may bring 
valentines to pass out to the 
class.  We will pass out 
valentines on February 14. 

Important Dates 
Tuesday,	February	14:	Valentine’s	Day	

Party	

Thursday,	February	16:	Family	Reading	
Night	at	Valley	Elementary		

	6:30-7:30pm	

Tuesday,	February	28	&	Thursday,	
March	2:	Parent/Teacher	Conferences	

	

Reminder! 
 

Parent/Teacher Conferences are a 
couple weeks away!  The online 

conference scheduler will open next 
week.  Please watch for more 

information about scheduling your spring 
conference! 

 


